
October 24, 2023

Cody Menacof, Bureau Chief
Office of Criminal Justice Grants
Florida Department of Law Enforcement
PO Box 1489
Tallahassee, FL 32302-1489

Re: Letter Regarding FY 2023 Drug Court Testing – C-8C118

Dear Mr. Menacof,

Hernando County does not intend to submit any invoices towards C-8C118: 2023 Drug 
Court Testing.  Although program goals were met, drug testing was funded through 
other sources for this award period.  Therefore, we are rescinding this award.

Sincerely, 

John Allocco, Chairman
Hernando County Board of County Commissioners

cc: Jeremy Moore, Court Operations Manager, JMoore@circuit5.org
Helen Gornes, Grants Compliance Analyst, HGornes@co.hernando.fl.us


